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September 2019 

  

  

Dear Parent/Carer 

  

At this stage in the year we encourage all Year 12 students to research their choices for 

Post 18, including applications for Higher Education. 

  

For some students, the type of courses and experience offered by the Universities of 

Oxford and Cambridge are an appropriate choice to be considered. Competition for places 

at Oxford and Cambridge is fierce and the application process, which differs significantly 

from that for other universities, often seems daunting.  To provide the necessary 

information and support for potential Oxbridge applicants we have organised an 

Information Evening for students in the consortium and their parents/carers.  This will take 

place on Monday 30th September, starting at 7.00pm at Monk’s Walk School, WGC and 

will take place in the Drama Studio.  The meeting should last about one hour. Ample car 

parking space will be provided (turn into the school drive and bear right to the big car park 

at the far end of the school). 

  

A member of staff from admissions at Cambridge, who will talk about both Oxford and 

Cambridge, as well as a current undergraduate from Oxbridge, will be present at this 

evening and will deliver a series of brief presentations followed by an opportunity for 

informal questions.  We very much hope that you will be able to accept this invitation and 

would be grateful if you could confirm your attendance at this event via the Administration 

Office (admin@bishophatfield.herts.sch.uk) 

  

  

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mrs E James 

Head of Sixth Form 
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